
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week 6 Newsletter 

Week beginning 20th May 2024 

Summer Term 1 

Dear Families,  

It’s hard to believe that we are at the end of our first summer half-term. Next half-term looks to be our busiest 

with events, transition and trips being added to our calendar all the time. Please do keep checking Save the Date. 

We are currently looking at class structure and staffing for next year and we will communicate this to you as soon 

as we have made a final decision.  

We hope you all have a lovely half term and we will see you back in school on TUESDAY 4th JUNE. Monday 3rd June 

is a training day. 

Best wishes,   

Mrs Rhodes and Mrs Gilhooly 

 

 

 News and Notices 

Marian Liturgy 

Thank you so much for the wonderful donations of flowers for our Marian liturgy. The residents at 

Mayfield View Care Home were delighted to receive the flowers. Thank you to Seamus, Sophia, Jack and 

Helen, who did a brilliant job chatting to the residents and handing out flowers.  

Good Shepherd Celebration Mass 

Well done to Nell, Chloe, Henry and Wilf, who represented the school impeccably at this celebration 

mass said by Bishop Marcus. He was interested to hear how we had raised money and he was very 

impressed with the £1260 raised.  

Anne Frank Workshop 

Olicana class have had a two day workshop exploring the life of Anne Frank. Today, they have been 

preparing work around the theme ‘Voices for Equality’. We look forward to hearing all about it.  

Message from Marie Preston 

VOLUNTEERS REQUIRED CHILDREN'S LITURGY SS JOHN FISHER AND THOMAS MORE BURLEY 

We are looking for some willing volunteers to help with children's liturgy at 11am mass. We have done 

lots with the children in engaging them with the Live Simply messaging and we want to build on that. We 

would welcome new volunteers with new ideas for the liturgy but equally materials and plans  can be 

supplied and you would be fully supported . We have wonderful children in the parish and want to do 

more with them but we need more volunteers. If you want to find out more or think you can help, 

please get in touch with Mary Preston on  mary.preston@googlemail.com or on 07759516386 . 

mailto:mary.preston@googlemail.com


 

 

                                                                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Save the Date  

Tuesday 4th June- School opens at 8:45am. PLEASE NOTE MONDAY 3rd JUNE IS A TRAINING DAY 

Thursday 6th June- Class photographs 

Wednesday 12th June- Transition day St Mary’s Menston 

Friday 14th June- 14:45 Wharfe Class Assembly and Special Mentions; Wharfe Bake Sale 

Saturday 15th June-Sunday 16th June FoSH Camping Weekend 

Monday 17th June- 9:00am Olicana Class Assembly (rearranged as last assembly postponed) 

Friday 21st June- Dravet Syndrome Awareness Day; Bluebell Class Assembly and Special Mentions; Bluebell Bake Sale 

Friday 28th June- Rombalds Class Assembly and Special Mentions; Red Day for Mr Carr- everyone to wear red; 

Rombalds Bake Sale 

Saturday 29th June- 10:30 First Holy Communion at Sacred Heart Church 

Tuesday 2nd July- 9:10 First Holy Communion Celebration Liturgy (children to come into school in their special outfits- 

more information to follow) 

Wednesday 3rd July- Transition / School experience day at St Mary’s Menston 

Friday 5th July- NHS Day - wear blue to school; Sports Festival Day (more details to follow) 

Wednesday 10th July- 18:00 Year 5/ 6 Leavers production 

Thursday 11th July- 8:30-15:00 IGS transition; Year 6 Leavers’ party; IGS Parents’ Welcome 6-8pm 

Friday 12th July- IGS Transition Sports’ Day 

*** Now Monday 15th July moved from Friday 12th July- 13:45 Year 5/ 6 Leavers production to 

avoid a further clash with IGS transition*** 

Monday 15th July- end of year reports to parents; open evening 3:30- 17:15 (rescheduled from the 9th July) 

Tuesday 16th July – 14:15 Leavers’ Mass; Year 6 Talent Evening 6pm start  

Friday 19th July - 13:45 Leavers’ Assembly; School Closes for Summer at 15:15 

 

 

 

 

Catholic Life 

 Wednesday Word 

Please find below the link to the Wednesday Word. This is an excellent resource that can be used at home 

to reflect on the issues and messages from Sunday’s Gospel.   

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/hope?pid=MTA101634&v=113.2 
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